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The Consell de Formentera reports that the offices of the Justice of the Peace, or Jutjat de Pau,
have been moved to the Department of Social Welfare (Venda des Brolls, 53, Sant Francesc).
Regular hours are 9.00am to 1.30pm, though the court offers expanded hours as necessary.

  

The services historically available at the peace court will remain unchanged, like settlements,
handling of notices, citations, requisitions and summons, not to mention delegating specific
tasks to third parties, as in the cases of letters rogatory from other courts or tribunals in civil and
penal cases. The office also serves as a Civil Registry.
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